
 

 

 

 

HAYTOR VIEW COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

QUEENSWAY, NEWTON ABBOT, DEVON TQ12 4BD 

Tel. 01626 203040 

2nd December 2019 

Dear Parent,     

Autumn Term School Questionnaire - A Quick Chance to Win a £50 Argos voucher! 

 

Coming your way, in paper form, shortly will be your opportunity to enter the termly draw linked to the return of 

parent questionnaires. We are now regularly receiving over 100 responses, for which we are always grateful, 

and are still finding winners of the £50 Argos voucher that is on offer each term.  Time is tight for this 

questionnaire with only a couple of weeks until the draw date, so as soon as you receive it, complete it and 

return it to us. Not only will this give you a chance to win £50 but it provides an opportunity to share your 

perspective on the service that the school provides to your family. We remain as keen as ever no one misses 

out on their prize so there is still a space to put your name on the questionnaire if you wish to use it – this 

will guarantee you the prize if you’re the lucky winner at the end of this term.  

 

The focus of this term’s questionnaire is ‘Support & Guidance’, your responses are really valuable to us in 

shaping and developing the school and considering the service that we provide. We will be working hard to 

make sure that this one gets as many responses as possible and with this in mind we hope that you will find 

the couple of minutes to share your thoughts and get the questionnaire back to us in time for the draw. We will 

also be enlisting the support of Year 6 children who you may find coming to you with questionnaires to 

complete at the morning drop-off.  

 

We look forward to receiving all of your completed questionnaires and completing the draw during our final 

assembly of the term on Thursday 19th December. We hope to contact the winner on the day and pass their 

prize to them. As always, if you would like to talk in more depth about any of the areas raised in the 

questionnaire, please feel free to pop in and make arrangements for a chat, or make a note of your comments 

along with your name at the bottom of the questionnaire.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

                                                                               S. Hampton 

                                                             Leader of Learning and Development 

 


